No. MD-SPPRA/PPMS/2017-18/ 3 ?JL\

SINDH PUBLIC PROCUREMENT REGULATORY AUTHORITY
GOVERNMENT OF SINDH
Karachi, dated 20" June, 2018

1. The Commissioner (all) Sindh

2. The Deputy Commissioners (all) Sindh

Subject: PROCUREMENT PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT SYSTEM (PPMS)

The Sindh Public Procurement Regulatory Authority (SPPRA) has taken another
step forward in making the public procurement process more transparent, fair, efficient and
economical by launching Procurement Performance Management System (PPMS).

2. The Procuring Agencies under this system will be able to host / upload NITs,

. Bidding Documents and other related information on SPPRA Website by themselves which will
make the procurement process swift and improve the procurement timelines from publication of
NIT till finalization of award, as the procuring agencies will host / upload the documents from
their respective offices instead of sending to SPPRA for hosting / uploading.

3 This Authority has requested all procuring agencies to obtain User ID and
Password for uploading / hosting the documents on PPMS vide this office earlier letters dated
21% February, 2018 & 15" March, 2018. However, it is regretfully noted that none of the offices
of Commissioners & Deputy Commissioners have got themselves registered on new System
except office of the Deputy Commissioner Khairpur and they are still sending documents
manually to SPPRA for uploading / hosting on website.

4. It is, therefore, once again requested to please direct all your concerned officers /
staff to get the user ID and Password immediately for new System as SPPRA would not be
accepting hard copies of NITs and other related documents for hosting w.e.f. 1% July, 2018. For

. registration on PPMS, Procuring Agencies (offices of Commissioners & Deputy Commissioners)
are advised to send hard copy of online registration form, available on SPPRA-PPMS website
(www.ppms.pprasindh.gov.pk) duly filled in and signed, to SPPRA for issuance of User ID and
Password. Complete detail about registration process is attached with this letter in the shape of a
brochure.

5. In case of any query or difficulty, please feel free to contact the undersigned or
Director (Capacity Building) on telephone numbers 021-99205356 / 99203287.

(Muha am Ghauri)
aging Director
Cc to;

e The PS to Chief Secretary, Sindh.

e The PS to Secretary, Home Department, Government of Sindh.

e The PS to Secretary (GA), SGA&CD, Government of Sindh.




